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School chronicle 
 

The Easter Bunny 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Book forum 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Chronicles from the crib 
 

Easter Week 

 

 

 

 

 

He delivered chocolates into the children's handicrafts.  

Back from the holidays, the children were surprised to see that the Easter Bunny had visited the classrooms. 

Easter week was an opportunity for the children to experience some wonderful moments of discovery, sharing and creativity. 

Throughout the week, the little ones took part in a variety of activities to celebrate the festival. 

As part of the Saint-Louis book forum, several authors visited the  

classrooms. The program included readings, drawing workshops 

and a variety of questions on writing and illustration. 

 

The GS class met Sébastien Pelon, author and illustrator of children's books, 

including "Mon petit bout du monde. This book was inspired by L'île Louet, located in 

Morlaix Bay, not far from the Island of Batz, our blue class destination. 

 



Zoo outing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring breakfast 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chronicles from the  kindergarten 
 

GS/CP meeting 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Basel Botanical Garden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children, parents and staff shared 

croissants and fruit juice at the 

traditional seasonal breakfast! 

On their outing to the 

zoo, the children were 

surprised to see the 

monkeys and gorillas: 

the animals found 

some hard-boiled eggs 

and enjoyed eating 

them in front of the 

children - it was both 

fun and fascinating to 

watch! 

Our GS pupils experienced an important milestone: 

they met their future CP teacher! 

 

They took advantage of the opportunity to play games and 

share a snack with their first-year classmates, in glorious 

sunshine. 

 

With the Easter holidays just around the corner, the students took a gourmet plunge into the world of Swiss chocolate. 

 

PS and MS discovered Basel's botanical garden during a guided tour 

on the theme of the cocoa tree. The GS class will have the pleasure 

of visiting the garden in the near future. 

What's more, the children created a self-portrait by painting with chocolate and coffee! 



 

 

Elementary and 6th  class chronicles  
 

"In the footsteps of spring 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

World cup Finals 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Accordion session 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Bike training 

 

 

 
 

 

Calcul@Tice 

 

 

The 5th graders took part in a bike training course led by a policewoman. 

 

They learned about safety rules whilst having fun on two wheels. 

 

This month, the CE2 and CM1 pupils took part in the competition, each receiving an "Excellent" diploma. 

 

CE1 and CE2 attended the final of a major 

international equestrian competition. 

 

They discovered the world of horses in a sporting and festive atmosphere. 

 

A musician came to present her accordion to the 

students. They listened to lively tunes and discovered 

this beautiful instrument. 

 

 

All the students 

gathered at the 

Merian Gärten to 

explore the colors 

of spring. 

 

Through 

workshops on the 

5 senses, they 

discovered nature 

in a fun way. 



Extracurricular and summer camp chronicles 
 

Opening of periscolaire 2025-2026 registrations 

 

 

 
 

April summer camp 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer camp 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to remember 

 Language tests : 

• DELF: Friday May 16 and Saturday May 17, 2025 

• CAMBRIDGE: (depending on level) 
o Key And Pet for Schools exam: Saturday, May 24, 2025 
o Young Learners 7-12 years: Pre A1 Starters, A1 Movers, A2 Flyers: Thursday, June 19, 2025 

• GOETHE: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 
 

 School festivities (further information will be sent to you by e-mail at a later date) :  

• Creche: Thursday, June 26, 2025 

• Kindergarten, Elementary and 6th: Saturday, June 21, 2025  
 

 SEF conference with Maryvonne de Saint Pulgent on French musicians and power: from Lully to Boulez, Monday May 19, 

6:15pm at the University of Basel, Petersplatz 1, room 120 (sef-bale.ch) 

 

Extracurricular registrations have been open since April 4, 2025 for children enrolled at school. 

External children will be able to register from May 9, 2025.  

Find the full program on our website: Périscolaire - élémentaire / Périscolaire - maternelle 

During the holidays, the children had the opportunity to 

take part in Disney and Marvel-themed activities... 

 

 

The summer camp will be open from July 7 to 25 and August 11 to 27, 2025. The full program will soon 

be available on our website: Centre aéré 

 

... or turn into a clown during the week-long 

funfair.  

 

 

http://sef-bale.ch/
https://www.efdb.ch/periscolaire-elementaire/
https://www.efdb.ch/periscolaire-maternelle/
https://www.efdb.ch/vie-scolaire/centre-aere/

